
 

THANK YOU FOR ALL 
THAT YOU DO  

 
 

 

To all the committee members and those who 
volunteer their time towards our strata. The 

strata council would like to say “thank you, for 
your contributions” We wish that your days be 

merry and bright. Happy holidays and a 
wonderful New Year from all of us  

 


